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Carly Duvall and Pat Mcinerney Warn Against CARES

Act Pitfalls

Spencer Fane attorneys Carly Duvall and Patrick Mclnerney recently published an

article in Corporate Counsel on avoiding long term legal issues when utilizing
government relief during COVID-19.

Titled “Companies Need To Be Careful With the CARES Act or Face Regulatory and
Investigative Actions Down the Road,” the article outlines five pitfalls companies
accessing CARES Act relief may encounter, and how to avoid them.

The full article can be read here. To learn more about best practices during the

COVID-19 pandemic, please click here.


https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/patrick-mcinerney/
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